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PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The latest request by the reference organization is a blatant slap in the face to the people of the community 

which said organization is supposed to serve. The amount of change in the request is, as usual, outrageous, 

knowing the Commission will reject that rate but permit an increase which will appease LG.& E. It is the 

same scenario every cycle year. 

· I am requesting that the Public Service Commission disallow ANY increase for this year and have LG.& E 

manage the business more keenly, as should be done. It is absurd, given the current economic situation for 

many families and businesses in Kentucky, for LG & E to even ask for a rate increase. 

Actually, the proposed rate structure decreases incentives of the consumer to reduce energy consumption 

and places a higher cost percentage burden on those customers who use less energy. I am sure the 

Commission understands the facts of the proposa l. 

I look forward to your response. 




